
THE VINE IS BRANCHING OUT!
C-TRAN is hosting an open house to gather public feedback on proposed 

station locations for the Mill Plain bus rapid transit system. 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
Thursday, November 8, 5–7 pm

Hudson’s Bay High School Commons 
1601 E McLoughlin Blvd., Vancouver
  Note: location is ADA accessible. This event is not 

sponsored or endorsed by the Vancouver School District

ONLINE OPEN HOUSE
Accessible October 25–November 26

Give feedback on station locations & 
and corridor alignment options

www.CatchTheVine.com/OpenHouse

THERE ARE TWO WAYS TO PARTICIPATE

www.CatchTheVine.com

«  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y   O U R  P R O M I S E  »


